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From: C schwartz <cschwartz29@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 4:41 PM
To: Amoroso, Alexander
Subject: We SUPPORT more Student Housing Now

Dear Chair Poschman and Planning Commissioners, 

We are writing in support of more Student Housing now because, quite frankly, the 
University does not have enough housing for students, etc. and it is very difficult to 
afford to live here for everyone. We are tired of seeing students and others 
couchsurfing, crammed into Market rate housing, or even worse, be destined to be in 
the cold, dangerous, violent, unhealthy, lonely, and unforgiving streets where death can 
easily be met. No one should have to become homeless. 

I am a Cal Grad, longtime housing advocate, long time resident (27 years). I realize that 
no one is in charge of our own destinies and of solving our housing crisis. The problem is 
humongous. There is no way around it. We need more housing. It is for these reasons 
that we strongly SUPPORT MORE HOUSING NOW RESOLUTION, and we ask for your 
support! This will help the housing situation for everyone.  

We are unfortunately unable to attend tonight's meeting. Thank you in advance for your 
consideration and all of your hard work. We appreciate it. 

Respectfully, 

Christine Schwartz  
& Conservator for Francine Schwartz 
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From: Igor Tregub <itregub@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 3:22 PM
To: Amoroso, Alexander
Subject: More Student Housing Now Actions - SUPPORT

Dear Chair Poschman and Planning Commissioners, 

As a Cal alum (class of 2008) and longtime housing advocate, I strongly support your consideration tonight of actions 
that are consistent with the More Housing Now Resolution that was passed unanimously by the Berkeley City Council. 
The resolution articulates how primarily student housing can be obtained through the easing of certain zoning 
restrictions in the Cal campus area. Though it will take some creative solutions to do so, the good news is that a number 
of them have already been under consideration for a while, by your commission as well as others. I will unfortunately be 
unable to attend tonight, but would like to thank you for your consideration of my request and for the many hours that 
you spend engaged in the noble trade of public service. 

Respectfully, 

Igor Tregub 

--  
Sent from Gmail Mobile 
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